L & M CRANE & RIGGING, LLC

8 Bennington Avenue

Freeport, NY 11520
(516) 546-3725

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that on 22 & 23 February 2024, from 9am to 3pm,
Hunter Street between 43rd Avenue and 42nd Road will be closed to
vehicular traffic due to a crane operation at 42-83 Hunter Street. This
closing has been approved by the N.Y.C. Department of Transportation.
This notice is for your information only and no reply is necessary. Thank
you.

Patty Kuras
Authorized Representative

CC: NYC Police Dept
NYC Fire Dept/EMS
Comm. Board 2 - Queens
NYC DOT OCMC
NYC DOT SEU



